
 

 
 
January – February 2021 Newsletter 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
A young man named Tony was planning to commit suicide. He received a Gospel tract from one of our soul winners. He came to church, seeking 
for help with his addictions. Praise the Lord, he received salvation, and God is working in his heart to give him victory. Another Gospel tract was 
received, and an entire family was saved. God has blessed our church with a lot of new families lately. The entire church is activated in the area of 
passing out Gospel tracts. This in turn brings in a lot of first-time visitors to church every service.   

 
During the last 10 days of December, we had a goal to pass out 100,000 
Gospel tracts in 10 days. I was able to have different families commit to 
going out once during the campaign. The result was that we had 6 to 15 
people going out every day for 2 to 3 hours. We passed out tracts at the 
major intersections of the city. When a car, motorcycle, or truck would stop 
at a stoplight, we would swarm into the street and pass out these tracts as 
they were waiting for a green light. The days were hot, with up to 95°F 
temperatures. In a 2-hour period, we were able to pass out in 2,000 to 4,000 
tracts, depending on how many volunteers I had helping. The end result 

was that we passed out 29,000 Gospel tracts. We did not reach our goal, but God blessed in a great way, and our 
people were incentivized and motivated to do more. I’m super excited about this ministry of passing out Gospel 
tracts and booklets and helping pastors get excited about soul winning and reaching new people.   

 
Let’s Go Forward by Faith and print up millions of Gospel tracts and start churches! God has given me a vision to print up 
and distribute 1 million Gospel tracts per year! I would like to ask you to partner with me in order to go forward by faith and 
reach this goal. 

• 1 million Gospel tracts at US$0.02 each   US$20,000 

• 100,000 fully Illustrated Gospel booklets (12 pages)         $  7,000 

• 10,000 fully illustrated The Gospel booklets (28 pages)      $  4,000 

• 5,000 Spanish Bibles US$2.25 each        $11,250 
 
Our church here, Bethel Baptist Church, continues to stay open. We are following the rules and protocols for events as far 
as face masks and more space between the chairs. We are holding one service on Saturdays and two services on Sundays 

to help with this. The church continues to be full with many first-time visitors, souls are being saved at church and in their homes, and many are 
being baptized. Praise the Lord! Thank you for your prayers!  
 
May God bless you and your family richly!  
 
Here to serve, 

 
Brian R. George and Family 
 


